
 

  

Confirmed Deaf or Hard of Hearing 
by Audiologist

Contact Parent

Able to contact

Offer parent to parent support 
referral and request written consent 

to share specific information 
information with AzHV including 
names of parents, child, type and 
degree of hearing loss and contact 

information

Send ADHS approved 
follow up letter 

regarding parent to 
parent support

Document contact and 
response in HT

Document letter sent in 
HT

Provide Referral  to GBYS 
including:

Name of Parents
Name of Child

Unilateral vs Bilateral Loss
Contact information for 

parents

Yes

Written Consent 
received?

yes

No

If verbal consent 
received but not 

written attempt to 
contact again

Document in HT no consent received 
and discontinue

Discontinue

No

The Newborn Hearing Screening Follow up program will  assure that parent to 
parent support is offered to all families with an infant that known to the 

newborn hearing screening follow up program with a permanent hearing loss.  
Follow up staff will work with the consulting audiologist to identify those families 
with infants who are likely to have a permanent hearing loss. All parents with a 
child with a confirmed hearing loss will be provided with a letter (approved by 
ADHS-ONBS) through HiTrack that will inform them of the availability of parent 

to parent support.  Follow up staff will attempt to contact a parent to obtain 
consent to refer for parent to parent support.  If the parent indicates that they 

do desire information about parent to parent support and willingness to be 
contacted by a parent, confirmation must be received by follow up in writing that 

the parent consents to have information shared with GBYS.  

Arizona EHDI
ehdi@earfoundationaz.com

602-491-2300



 


